HIGHLEY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL

Grasmere Drive, Highley, Bridgnorth, WV16 6EH T: 01746 861541 E: admin@highleyschool.co.uk www.highleyschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Blakeman E: head@highleyschool.co.uk



18th May 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

As a school it is very important that our parents/carers are informed of updates and changes at school in addition to the personal updates you will receive about your child/ren's progress and wellbeing.

T2P is a new app that works on your smartphone device. You will receive updates from school, an up to date term calendar and a noticeboard with all important updates pinned to it; available at your fingertips at all times!

T2P is a simple way for you to stay informed and up to date with what's happening at school and we hope that by using this app, we will further strengthen the parent/carer - school connection.

To take advantage of the T2P app, please search and download 'Teachers2Parents' for **free** on iOS App store and Android smartphone devices.

Please feel assured that you won't receive advertisement texts or messages and that all information will continue to remain private and secure.

We hope you find the T2P app as useful as we do and will enjoy the benefits of having important information about school in one, secure place and always to hand!

For more information about Teachers2Parents, please visit. www.teachers2parents.co.uk

Yours sincerely,

Rachel Francis
Office Administrator